The Safety Committee of the
Clover-College Park Civic
Association (CCPCA) has arranged a

CRIME PREVENTION
PRESENTATION

(By the Alexandria Police Department)

Sat., Feb-28 @ 10am
Bishop Ireton HS Cafeteria

(enter at the lower parking lot)

Refreshments will be provided

As a result of recent neighborhood crime, every Clover-
College Park resident is encouraged to attend to learn how
best to protect their property (when home or away).

RSVP TODAY
e-mail or call John Irvine, CCPCA President, at
ji@TugboatPR.com or 703.820.4784

Immediately following the crime presentation, AlexandriaCARES
(Alexandria Child Automobile Restraint Education Services Inc.) will
discuss how best to protect our kids in cars. This presentation is for
parents, as well as grandparents, aunts, uncles and sitters.
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